
Sayyid Al-Hakeem receives MPs, calls for attendance regularity to approve
important laws

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, discussed the approval of important

laws and the regularity of attendance in the sessions of the House of Representatives with

several members of the parliament, led by MP Duaa Kadhum Al-Eqabi on 17/8/2023. His Eminence

called for capitalizing on the current stable phase to pass crucial laws, especially those

directly related to citizens' lives, which contribute to enhancing their service reality. H.E.

also emphasized that the current state of tranquility in the country provides an ideal

environment to initiate laws that touch upon the foundations of the political system and

complete its structure.

H.E. stressed the importance of accompanying legislative work with oversight efforts and the

integration between the government's work and the work of the House of Representatives.


